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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and 
 Commissioner Thomas Carrique 
 Chairs, Police Service Boards 
  
FROM: Ken Weatherill 
 Assistant Deputy Minister 
 Public Safety Division 
  
SUBJECT: Nominations for the 2024/25 Attorney General’s 

Victims Services Awards of Distinction 
 

DATE OF ISSUE: October 4, 2024 
CLASSIFICATION: For Action 
RETENTION: November 29, 2024 
INDEX NO.: 24-0060 
PRIORITY: Normal  

 
At the request of the Ministry of the Attorney General’s Victims and Vulnerable Persons 
Division, I am sharing a communication to advise that nominations are now being 
accepted for the 2024/25 Attorney General’s Victim Services Awards of Distinction, 
which will be held in Spring 2025.   
 
For further information, please review the attached memo from Assistant Deputy 
Attorney General Olha Dobush, Victims and Vulnerable Persons Division, Ministry of the 
Attorney General. Information on the nomination package, including the nomination 
form and instructions, are available online. The deadline for nominations is Friday, 
November 29, 2024 by 11:59 pm EST. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the award, please contact the awards’ Planning 
Committee at AGVSAD@ontario.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Ken Weatherill  
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/victim-services-awards-distinction
mailto:AGVSAD@ontario.ca
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Attachments 
 
c:  Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M. 
 Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 

 
 
 


